
 
 
 
 
 
Subject: Important Announcement: The Foundation for Educational Excellence is Closing - Your 
Support Needed in Transition 
 
Dear Valued Community Member, 
 
With heavy hearts, we must share the difficult news that The Foundation for Educational 
Excellence will be closing its doors effective December 31st, 2024. Despite our dedicated efforts, 
we have faced significant challenges that have made it unsustainable to continue operations at 
our current capacity. 
 
Since 1987, the Foundation has been deeply committed to supporting educational excellence, 
providing vital services and support to the students and staff of Farmington Municipal 
Schools. This was only possible thanks to the incredible generosity and unwavering 
commitment of our community, including you. 
 
While we are saddened to say goodbye, we are confident that the legacy of the Foundation will 
live on through the countless lives we have touched. We are currently working to transition our 
remaining resources to other established organizations in the area that share our mission, 
ensuring that the needs of Farmington and San Juan County continue to be met. 
 
To help facilitate this transition, we ask for your support by sharing this announcement with 
your network to inform others about our closure and the important work of other 
organizations serving our community. 
 
We are deeply grateful for your support throughout our journey. Your kindness and compassion 
have made a profound difference in the lives of many. 
 
Sincerely, 
Dave Dailey 
President 
Foundation for Educational Excellence 
 
P.S. Please visit our website at https://www.farmingtonschools.us/page/foundation for further 
updates on our transition plan and information about other organizations where you can 
continue to support our community.  
 
 
 


